
You are cordially invited to

District Attorney George Gascón’s

State of Public Safety Address

Thursday, February 27, 2014

4:00pm

Hall of Justice 6th Floor Auditorium

850 Bryant Street

San Francisco, CA 94103

** An Open House will be held at the District Attorney’s Office on the 3rd

Floor immediately afterwards

RSVP to Robyn Burke / (415) 553-1742

robyn.burke@sfgov.org

The Hall of Justice is 4 blocks from Civic Center BART and is accessible by the following Muni lines: 47,

8x, 19, 27. Public Transportation is recommended. If you are driving, there is limited metered parking

and paid parking lots in the vicinity of the Hall of Justice.
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